NOTICE TO MEDICAID MEMBERS CHANGE IN POLICY SUBOXONE® AND SUBUTEX®

Dear Medicaid Member,

Effective August 1, 2010, West Virginia Medicaid will only cover the drugs Subutex® and Suboxone® if prescribed by a physician who takes the WV Medicaid medical card. These drugs will only be paid for with the medical card when the prescriptions are written by a doctor who takes the WV Medicaid card and bills Medicaid for your doctor visit.

If you have questions about this, please contact Client Services at 1-800-642-8589.